Zunior History

Here's to the class of "Naughty Two."
Here's to the Purple
Here's to who?

The hand of the scribe trembles, as he realizes that from the point of his fountain pen, must flow the history of such an illustrious class as that which will leave Armour Tech in 1902. The main characteristic for which we were noted during our Freshman year was slumber, for it was impossible for even the most active members to stir us into anything which had even the semblance of activity, and we lay inert in our chrysalis waiting for the time when we should come to realize that college life involves something more than mere attendance at lectures and recitations.

The summer vacation after the Freshman year came quickly to a close and most of us found ourselves back at the Institute. But, although some of our members had left, the class of '02 was

stronger than before in unity and activity.

After the greetings and handshakes were over, we had a class-meeting, and at this meeting signs of life were manifested. Activity became the watch-word—the Sophomores were in everything. It became their duty to publish the Fulcrum, and they choose an efficient staff and, through the management of Field and Larkin, the Fulcrum was a financial and a literary success. Athletics were taken up and the Sophomore Track Team held the championship of the College. The '02 burgee was flaunted in the face of every class and was never taken nor allowed to trail in the dust. Class spirit and college spirit were fostered and nurtured in every way possible, and it is of this feature of our Sophomore year that we are especially proud. We gave a "Smoker" at "The America," thus inaugurating a pleasant custom of the Sophomore year, and as to the good time there enjoyed, only the members of the class and the little cob pipes with their purple ribbons can tell. A banquet